
SGA MINUTES 

1.8.24 

Attendance 

Officers Sophomores Juniors Seniors Advisors 

Wyatt Aiken Ben Le Yun Ha Mia Brown  

Saku Cui BoKyeong Kim Bake Johnson Omar Hernandez  

Joe Sherrod Derek Ricafort Novita Whillock Dori Do  

Andreea Trifas Liana Jayasena Haylie Ledding Ugie Alilonu  

Lex Mroczko  Katie Smith Caroline Wiggins  

     

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Opening Statements 

Hello, everyone! The agenda was distributed. Let’s move to the reports from our officers. 

Secretary, Andreea Trifas 

Polar Plunge will be on Friday, January 19th at 4:00. For those of you who don’t know what 

Polar Plunge is, it’s an SGA Tradition where, on a winter day, students jump into a cold pool 

with The President, Dr. Hoyle.  

Additionally, the spreadsheet with all the closet items has been finished and sent to all your 

emails. It includes all school closets that SGA has items in, the item names, where they are, and 

the amounts. The list will be sent out for clubs to “borrow our items”. Thank you all for helping 

clean it and list everything! 

Vice President, Saku Cui 

Study Breaks will be during hell week Jan 30th through Feb 1st, and it will be like last Study 

Breaks: Tuesday-Friday. Tuesday is Krispy Kreme, Wednesday is Taco Bell, Thursday is 

Smoothie King, Friday is Big Scream. Vegan options will be available. They will be held after 

study hours per usual. 

Valentines' Day Caf Party will be on the 24th of February. More details will be released soon. 

Culture Fest will be on the 27th of April and will have many clubs participating. It will be from 

6-8 PM. The tentative budget is $1,000. If you're in any clubs or know of any clubs, start 

planning. 

President, Wyatt Aiken 

Mr. Barry and Wyatt are working on planning the educational outreach event. The Montessori 

school has reached out to have SGA members teach some classes. Wyatt is teaching chess. Katie 



Beth and Caroline will teach some elementary biology classes soon. They are continuing to work 

on outreach. 

Also, if any reps are interested in shadowing, please reach out! 

SGA Advisors 

Since Mr. Barry could not make it today due to the tornado warning, we all attempted our best 

Mr. Barry impressions. 

 


